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Year 6 Sky Studios Trip 

Year 6 will be going on a trip to Sky Studios in Osterley on the 5, 6 and 7th of March. The children 

will have a hands-on learning experience creating their own TV content using cutting-edge digital 

technology. They will receive a behind-the-scenes tour of sky and have the opportunity to work with 

the sky team. The children will have to work in small teams, taking on real-life media roles to create 

a movie trailer.  

The trips are as follows:  

Tuesday 5th March – 6P 

Wednesday 6th March – 6C 

Thursday 7th March – 6P  

On the morning of their trip, each class will need to arrive at 8:15am so they are ready to leave 

promptly at 8:25am. 

The children will need a packed lunch as we may not be back in school for our lunch time.  

Please complete this form and return to school alongside the Sky Studios specific form which will be 

sent home tomorrow with your child. 

Best Wishes, 

The Year 6 Team  

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Sky Studios Trip 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________ Class _______ to attend this trip.  

 

I have paid £17.25 via scopay 

I have completed and returned the Sky Studios form  

 

 


